
💻 WAG 3rd LOCKDOWN UPDATE - THE NEW WAG WEBSITE 💻 

Over the last 6 months, a local resident and their family have, generously and freely, given their 
help and support to WAG by developing a brand-new website. WAG is extremely grateful for this 

help and sends a ‘BIG THANK YOU’ to them. 👏👏👏 

We are pleased to say the NEW WEBSITE is now ready to be launched. 🎉🎉🎉 

You can check it out here: https://warrenactiongroup.org/ 

The local resident has also kindly offered to keep the website updated on WAG's behalf and this offer 
has been gratefully accepted. 

Without the help and support of local residents and the community, WAG couldn’t do what we do, so 

‘THANK YOU’ to you too. 👏 

Coming soon, our 4th Lockdown Update about WAG's 2020 Firework Work Display. 

WAG – “Improving Our Community Together" 

https://warrenactiongroup.org/

